
I want to add my support for passage of SB 870. Oregonian’s votes should matter but currently they 
don’t.  
One person-one vote should be the norm in electing office holders - especially the President. Please 
vote yes on the National Popular Vote Interstate Compact and give Oregonians a voice.  
 
"We're all just walking each other home." -Ram Dass 
 


